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 Richenda Walford 

for BCAAC

OBJ2016/1093/P 15/04/2016  14:36:34 We are concerned at the loss of yet 2 more mews work spaces.  The nature of these mews streets is 

changing out of all recognition.   Soon it will be impossible to see these streets are they once were, with 

a use and architecture unique to London.   Also Central London needs to keep spaces like this where 

small businesses can flourish.   We oppose this development.
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